
 

 

PWA- 
 

 

We are continuing construction on the Red and Purple Modernization (RPM) Phase One project to rebuild 
100 year old rail infrastructure and improve transit service.  Work will be performed that will affect your 
community and create inconveniences. We are committed to doing our best to minimize the impact of our 
work and will continue to keep you updated throughout the project. 

 
 
    
 

 Weekdays & Saturdays 
Dates: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 to Thursday, January 26, 2023 
 Dates are subject to change due to weather and construction schedule adjustments 

 
Location: The alley behind William C. Goudy School 
 (W. Winona Street to W. Foster Avenue) 
  

 
     Work Hours: 7am to 7pm 
 (Prep work will begin at least ½ hour prior to start of shift) 
 

Work Activity: Winter Heating for Trackwork 
 (Heaters will only be running as needed throughout this work period) 

  

Local Impact:   

 The contractor will maintain access for handicap parking and deliveries. 

 The contractor will maintain garbage and recycling pickup. 

 There will be noise while work is being performed. Noise will include:  

o General construction noise 

o Continuous 24/7 ventilation fan noise when heaters are in use 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 

1-331-303-2499 

For more information about RPM, visit transitchicago.com/RPM 

 

 

https://www.transitchicago.com/rpm/jobs/

